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You must reply to the 
email of 30th May 2018 
re GDPR to remain a 
member of the club.

As you are aware, Route 5A was chosen by Highways England as 
their preferred route for the Arundel Bypass. Various groups and 

organisations are challenging this through the courts. There is also 
supposed to be further consultation period. The club will keep you 

informed of all developments as they occur.

19 members of Bognor Regis Archery 
Club paid us a visit on 20th May for 

their annual shoot with us.

You may notice some pegs and 
targets being slightly moved 
on the courses. This is is 

because it is nesting time, and 
some birds are choosing to 

build their nests close to our 
targets. This means we have 

to move them

Just a reminder that if you are 
shooting on your own, please 

put your name, day and 
course on the dry wipe board. 

This is in case you have an 
accident and we will know 

where to start looking for you.We currently have 48 members

During the next couple of months we intend re designing the Red 
course. As part of the re design we intend building bridges over the 
streams. If you have any spare scaffolding boards you can donate to 

the club, please contact Andy.

The first round of the Club 
Champs was shot on the 27th May 
with 12 members shooting. The 

next round is 12th August when we 
will also have a BBQ

Again we apologise for the 
seemingly continuous closure 
of the courses for surveys. We 
do attempt to keep them to a 

minimum.
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